
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2014 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL SWOG MEMBER, CCOP, AND AFFILIATE MEDICAL 

ONCOLOGISTS 
 
 
FROM:  SWOG Operations Office 
 
 
RE:  NCI Investigational Agent Accountability Record for Oral Agents (Oral 

DARF) 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

The Pharmaceutical Management Branch has created an NCI Investigational 
Agent Accountability Record for Oral Agents (Oral DARF). Use of the Oral DARF 
became mandatory effective March 1, 2014.  
 
Effective immediately, all new shipments of oral agents on SWOG and CTSU 
studies must be recorded on this Oral DARF which is available on the NCI home 
page (http://ctep.cancer.gov). Any current inventory of oral agents must also be 
transferred to the new form. An audit deficiency for failure to implement the new 
Oral DARF will not be given prior to the date of this notification. 
 
For comments or questions, please contact Elaine Armstrong at the SWOG 
Operations Office at 210/614-8808 or qa@swog.org. 

 
 
 
cc: Charles D. Blanke, M.D. 
 Michael LeBlanc, Ph.D. 

Dana B. Sparks, M.A.T. 
Elaine Armstrong M.S. 

 
 


